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Airai Water Paradise Hotel & Spa

welcomed the arrival of 25 US Peace Corps

Volunteers from different countries in

Micronesia.

The conference was an important milestone

for them. They shared what they have

learned during this 2-year volunteer life.

AWP’s customized conference package

(from conference room decoration to all

the meals) were deeply praised by all the

young volunteers. Their leader, Ms Emily,

said happily:”We do appreciate what AWP

did for us!”

The Glatz Family

This lovely family is from Chicago,

Illinois. Because of their father’s job,

they’ve been staying in Japan for

many years. The kids are very good

at speaking Japanese. Their talking

and laughing injected a lot of happy

atmosphere into AWP!

Since there were many kids, the

cautious parents communicated with

hotel manager through a bunch of

emails. From room assignment to tour

recommendation……AWP hotel’s

considerate plan and careful care

made the whole family enjoy their

Palau vacation pretty much!

As soon as they were back, they

became AWP’s Facebook Fan!!

Spongebob Afternoon Tea

”Spongebob Afternoon Tea” is extremely popular this summer ! This was originally
designed for Taiwanese kids. However, it is requested by many guests from all around
the word. The cute girl, Aiko, asked her mom to share the Spongebob with her ! The
kids’ satisfactory smiles encourage us to launch more kids’ enjoyable package !
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http://www.facebook.com/album.php?aid=184526&id=360565583518

